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ever to the counter or the bench, but with the
painful regret of having lost much precious time
and property.

If you are a labourer or mechanic you will no
doubt be desirous of obtaining labour as early as
you can ; this I would recommend to you as of
great importance-—do not allow a single day to
pass unimproved.

. If you are not able to obtain employment in Que-
bec or the neighbourhood, you will probably pro-
ceed on the way to Montreal, but do not forget

thai, employment, and not Montreal, is the ob-
ject of your pursuit, and if you find it before
you reach that City, do not fail to embrace it.

Many labourers it is understood are needed in

the Eastern Township?, and very probably on the
Canal at Chambly ; besides which, if you proceed
into the Country, you will find many farmers who
will be desirous of employing labourers, in the
hay time and harvest, and many through the
whole summer. Go to work cheerfully

;
you will

soon do belter. If you do not meet with employ-
ment exactly to your mind, yet, embrace the ojp-

portunity. Strive to establish a character for hon-
esty, sobriety and industry end you will never
have cause to repent of having come to Canada.
Fear God and keep his commandmenls ; and strive

to serve your generation, and you will find Canada
a fruitful and happy land.

Instead of wandering from place to place, and
selling the little that you have, to pay the ex-

Dpnse-. and then finding yourself destitute ol*

every thing, take care to settle soon and save aU

that you earn. Be sure to take care of your warm


